
 

 

  

 

 
 
 
 
 
9th July 2024 
 
 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
Every year we hold our Year 6 Leavers Assembly. This assembly is hosted by the Year 
6 children and is their opportunity to reflect on their time at primary school and say 
goodbye. The assembly will be held at 9:00am on Tuesday 23rd July 2024.  
 
Parents are invited to attend but unfortunately due to space and fire regulations this is a 
bookable event and a maximum of two adults per child can attend.  
 
Booking can be made via the Parents Evening System www.uphill.schoolcloud.co.uk 
from Monday 15th July at 6pm and places should be booked by 10:00am on Friday 19th 
July 2024. We cannot admit anyone who has not reserved a seat so please make sure 
you book a place.  
 
The assembly will finish at approximately 9:30am and parents are welcome to stay and 
enjoy a cup of coffee with the children and the Year 5/6 staff team until 10:00am.  
 
We look forward to seeing you then. 
 
With regards 
 
 
 
Year 5/6 Team  
 
 

 

http://www.uphill.schoolcloud.co.uk/

